
 
 

 
REOPENING OF THE « SPADA » IN PARIS 

Appointments only 
 

 
 

The « Structure de premier accueil des demandeurs d’asile » (Spada) in Paris will 
progressively reopen starting on May 11th.  This reopening must take place in the best 
sanitary conditions possible.  

 
Asylum seekers registered at the « Spada » will be given an appointment in order 
to come and get their letters  
The date and time of this appointment will be visible your personal account     

(« extranet ») and   sent to you by SMS  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Only people with an appointment will be allowed to wait in the line and enter 
the Spada 

Extranet :  

https://ftda-gestion.newmips.cloud/extranet/home 

 

① Enter your card number to see if you have any 

letters and an appointment to get it.  

 

 

② Write down your phone number to 

recieve appointment time and date by 

SMS 

 

An online chat is available to ask 

your questions to our team. You 

can access it on your « extranet » 

You can call us for more 

informations :  

01 53 26 23 80 

 

https://ftda-gestion.newmips.cloud/extranet/home

